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Wisconsin County Human Service Association Releases Statement on Signing of AB 374-
Opioid Settlement Bill 
 
The Wisconsin County Human Service Association has released the following statement regarding today’s 
signing of Assembly Bill 374 by Governor Tony Evers: 
 
“On behalf of county human service agencies across the state, we thank the Governor and the legislature for 
this work on this important legislation regarding the opioid litigation settlement.  Every day, our staff work with 
families that have been profoundly impacted by the opioid crisis.  The sooner our counties can receive 
settlement dollars, the sooner we can continue our valuable work on opioid mitigation and abatement. As we 
fight daily against the staggering impacts of opioids on our families, children and communities, these dollars 
will have a tremendous impact on our efforts.” 
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